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Fiscal Detail and Notes
The estimated fiscal impact to update the Maine Prescription Monitoring Program system (ME PMP) to allow the 
system to accept files for controlled substances data on a daily basis is $7,800.  This increase will be covered using 
federal grant funds and can be absorbed within existing Department of Health and Human Services budgeted 
resources.

127th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Resolve, Regarding Legislative Review of Portions of Chapter 11: Rules Governing the Controlled 
Substances Prescription Monitoring Program, a Late-filed Major Substantive Rule of the Department 

of Health and Human Services
Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:

No Amendments
Committee: Health and Human Services

Fiscal Note

Minor cost increase - General Fund
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